Lodging on Roosevelt Island

Furnished apartments on Roosevelt Island are available for weekly rental to Cornell University faculty and their Cornell University academic researchers (PhDs, postdocs, etc.) as well as University leadership engaging in collaborations with Cornell programs located in NYC. Requests are handled on a first come, first served basis. All renters are required to have a Cornell University business purpose and provide a university account number (to which the weekly rent will be charged) to request a rental. Staying for personal purposes and/or paying as an individual are not options. Renters are expected to present a Cornell University ID upon check-in at The House at Cornell Tech.
 
Apartment rentals are on a weekly basis only, from Sunday afternoon (arrival after 3pm) through Saturday morning (departure by noon).  Renters may stay for less than a week, but rent will not be pro-rated for shorter stays. Maximum length of stay is four (4) months assuming the collaboration business purpose is maintained throughout the rental period.
 
There are eleven units available. Weekly rent is based on apartment size with a limited number of units of each size.  The rates for August 20, 2017 to June 30, 2018 are:

—  1 bedroom apartments - $900/week
—  Studios apartments - $800/week
—  Micro Studio apartments - $700/week
 
To learn more about the building and its amenities, please click here.
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Rental requests must be submitted at least two business days and no more than two months before the intended arrival date. To request a rental, please email nyc.apt@cornell.edu. Requests are managed by the Office of Residential and Events Services based in Ithaca.

